Christine Havelka

From: Legislative Services email

Subject: FW: Appointment of Councillor Dubow as Director to the Capital Regional District Water Supply

Commission

From: Kenneth Mintz

Sent: February 4, 2021 5:22 PM

To: Legislative Services email < Legislative Services@victoria.ca>

Subject: Appointment of Councillor Dubow as Director to the Capital Regional District Water Supply Commission

I think that it would be a disgrace for City Council to make this appointment after Councillor Dobow made his extended trip to Africa at the height of the pandemic. Most Victorians have made tough sacrifices, generally staying locally, as per recommendations of Dr. Henry, and not even able to visit loved ones in long-term facilities or in hospitals. Many people lost their jobs and small businesses suffered losses. Front-line workers carried on with their jobs putting themselves at risk of catching COVID-19.

Please appoint another councillor instead!

Kenneth J. Mintz

Victoria